
LEGAL NOTICE 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

The Village of Albion Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on July 27, 2023 at 5 

PM at the 35 East Bank Street.    The purpose of the Public Hearing is for the special use 

permit submitted for the property located at 355 S Main St, for multifamily dwellings and 

developments 

 

July 17, 2023 

Tracy A VanSkiver 

Village Clerk-Treasurer 


